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To Whom it May Concern: 

 

Dogs, cats and monkeys - their use in university laboratories isn’t questionably cruel 

or wasteful; the fact is that Oregonians recognize and reject the practice that in the 

past has been overlooked. Aleksander Von Humbolt stands out for knowing the 

holistic view of nature as a complex, interconnected systems brings sense to science. 

Exploiting species contradicts any ‘medicine’ supposedly gained. Please know that 

the significance of funding places where disregard of well-being inflicted cannot be 

understated. Do not use state funds to perpetrate crimes of cruelty.  

 

I support prohibiting a research facility from using public funds to directly fund 

medically unnecessary laboratory research on dogs or cats. 

 

Sincerely, 

Launa Santi 

 

Oregon Resident 

3063 NE Fairmont Ct. 

Bend, OR  97701 

 


